Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 2:09 PM

To: '‘Chronister, Ronald’

Subject: UPE/Highmark Form A Filing: Public Comment from Family Services of Western PA
Attachments: West Penn Hospital Ltr of Support 030212.pdf

Mr. Chronister,

The following and attached public comment concerning the subject filing is being forwarded to you for
appropriate response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division
Pennsylvania Insurance Department

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2143 | Fax: 717.787.8557

E-mail: rbrackbill@pa.gov

www.insurance.pa.gov | www.chipcoverspakids.com

From: Donatelli, Jean [mailto:Donatellij@FSWP.org]
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 9:56 AM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Cc: kkmckenz@wpahs.org

Subject: West Penn Hospital Letter of Support

<<West Penn Hospital Ltr of Support 030212.pdf>>
Jean B. Donatelli

Executive Assistant
412-820-2050, Ext. 442

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message and its attachments may include information from Family
Services of Western Pennsylvania that is Confidential and may be protected under Federal and/or State Law.
This information is intended to be for the use of the intended addressee(s) only. The improper use of this
information is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us by telephone at 412-820-
2050 immediately, or by email at FSWP@FSWP.org , so that we may arrange for the appropriate retrieval of
this document at no cost to you.




